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State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

Advisory Notice 
 

September 21, 2020 

  
In-person Hearings and Informal Conferences 

Please be advised the Commission has amended the Advisory Notice posted on May 18, 2020 
concerning the protocols for in-person hearings and informal conferences to include the 
following language:  

• Individuals previously tested positive for COVID-19 or have potentially been exposed to 
COVID-19, may attend a hearing in-person only after they have quarantined for 14 days 
and have tested negative for the virus. 
   

Please continue to monitor our website www.wcc.sc.gov for updates and direct any questions or 
comments to: 

Gary M. Cannon  
Executive Director 
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street Suite 500 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5768 

www.wcc.sc.gov 
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